
TOWN OF OLEAN HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT
2634 RT 16 NORTH

oLEAN, NEW YORK L476O

Patrick W. Zink
Highway Superintendent

Office: 716-372-1060 Cell:716-307-6052

Legul Notice

Pursuant to New York State Vehicle and Traffic Law Section t660, Subdivision 11, all
vehicles in excess of a gross weight of 8 ton are excluded from traveling on any town
highway located within the Town of Olean without first obtaining the appropriate permit
issued by the Highway Superintendent.

By order of Town of Olean Highway Superintendent Patrick Zink


